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Dear 

I have no doubt you are aware, from the press, of the pressures that Flintshire County Council 
(FCC) are currently under in setting their budget for 2018/19.  As a result of these pressures 
FCC are proposing a ‘cash flat’ settlement for our schools. However, this is a real term cut of 
between 3 and 5%, which schools are being asked to meet.

I am greatly concerned that indications from Flintshire County Council suggest that the budget 
for 2019/20 will be even more challenging. This will result in further pressures to school staffing, 
resources and standards.

Education is vitally important for each and every child who attends a school in Flintshire; my 
child has only the one chance at having an education, which is taught by suitably qualified staff 
with first class resources. The current budget proposal cannot maintain current standards for all 
our children. 

I look forward to receiving your response.

Yours sincerely
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